|NEW LIBRARIAN

It has been announced by the
library that Mrs. Harry Herndon
‘'has joined the staff, She comes to
STC from the library of Tulane
| University, where she served in
the  circulation and reference de-
partments since 1940. |

Before going to Tulane she was
librarian at Sheffield High School,
she is probably known to many
| people in the area as Mary Belle
Martin.

Mrs. Herndon’s husband finished
at Tulane recently and is now with
the Florence clinic as specialist in
internal medicine.

The STC library staff now con-
sists of three professionally trained
‘|librarians and one full-time cleri-
cal assistant.




